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On my behalf of my foster home, I do oppose this bill because I can’t keep this home 

open if this bill pass. I will be forced to close it and my residents will not be able to 

achieve holistic care that I provide. When making this decision think about the people 

it will affect especially our clients who are elderly and vulnerable and they don’t 

deserve to be in a position whereby they have to choose. So, many providers will be 

forced to close down.  


